
               Approved minutes of November 6, 2013, LGWCC Meeting 

 

The meeting was called to order by President Brown at 7:05pm. 

There were 17 Directors and Alternates present, a quorum. 

The opening prayer was given by Rives Manning. 

Wayne Carter moved to approve the proposed agenda. President 

Brown said public comments needed to be added to the agenda. There 

being no further additions, a second was ordered and the agenda as 

changed was approved. 

Wayne Carter moved to approve the minutes of the August 20, 2013, 

LGWCC meeting. The motion was properly seconded and was passed. 

Rives Manning gave the Treasurer’s report. Wayne Carter moved the 

Treasurer’s report be approved. The motion was properly seconded 

and approved. 

Rives Manning gave the Financial Statement. Tony Brown moved the 

Financial Statement be accepted. The motion was properly seconded 

and passed. 

Dan Tanner moved the audit report from Creedle, Jones and Alga be 

accepted. The motion was properly seconded and passed. 

Public comments- several questions were asked about the success of 

the noxious weed treatments this year on Lake Gaston. Trinity 

Delorme from Skip’s Aquatic responded and summarized the report 

from Skip’s Aquatic, He was pleased with the overall results of the 

treatments this year. Bret Hartis gave his take on the noxious weed 

treatments this year and said he felt our efforts were having a definite 

impact on the growth on hydrilla in Lake Gaston. He was pleased with 

the overall result and thanked the volunteers for all their hard work 

and input this summer. 



Pete Deschenes asked if the minutes of the August 20, 2013, LGWCC 

meeting had been corrected to determine if DENER had been asked if 

they had any money or chemicals left over from their treatment of 

noxious weeds in Lake Waccamaw to give to the LGWCC to fight 

noxious weeds here. (The minutes of the 8/20/13 LGWCC meeting have 

been amended to reflect this) 

The meeting adjourned at 8:45pm. 


